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I am deeply concerned about the attempt to extend marriage laws to apply to same sex couples.  Our 
current marriage laws confirm and recognize that children need a male and a female parent. Just as both 
sexes are essential for a child to be conceived, in the same way they are essential for a child to be 
nurtured and raised to healthy adulthood. The lack of either sex parent produces deep soul wounds in 
children. Our families, our society and our nation need you to make a stand and to protect the laws on 
marriage between a man and a woman. 
 


